
8th April 2021 

 

Dear WoodRocker 

Regretfully, we will have to cancel the paid patrol vehicle provided by 24/7.  This will mean that the 

“free” second vehicle will also be withdrawn. 

Wendy has tried tirelessly for many years to get more residents, all of whom enjoy the security 

provided by these patrol vehicles, to contribute to the residents association.  As you may imagine, 

this is a truly thankless task, and sadly has not resulted in sufficient fund to be regularly received on 

a monthly basis. 

The short reason is that we have run out of money. 

Last year, we spent R 180 000 more than we collected, and this is clearly not sustainable. 

The only solution that we can see would be where a significant number of additional residents 

contributed, and that all contributed the recommended amount.  For what we as residents receive 

from the residents association, the monthly contributions are undoubtedly the lowest in the 

country. 

If anyone would like to get involved with attempting to salvage this very sad state of affairs, we 

would be delighted to hear from you. 

Sincerely 

Alan Williams 

Treasurer 

 

 

 


